NSP LETTER

OIL COHNSERVATION COMMISSION
BOX 2045
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Date ____ Jan. 9, 1957

OIL CONSERVATICN COMMISSION Re:
BOX 871 Proposed NSP 346
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Proposed NSL

Gentlemen:
I have exanined the application dated 1/4/57
for tpe Gulf 01l Corpe. W. A. Ramsay "A" #20  ®-21-36
Operator Lease and VWell Mo, S=T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:
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Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

Engineer






